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Comments: I live in and around the GMUG area and am concerned about what happens next to these public

lands. Even without the current administrations assault, I believe this would be the time to support wilderness and

limited extraction in the GMUG. We have some of the finest land in North America right here. Let's not squander

it for short-term payoffs. 

 

The current plan feels like a giveaway to industry and is in need of standards and limits. 

 

Plenty of areas could be designated wilderness and aren't. These places need protection as they become the last

of the last.

 

Lynx habitat requires actual protection, not widespread timber harvest. 

 

Protecting birthing grounds for deer, elk, and bighorn sheep must be mandatory, not voluntary. 

 

Guidelines need to be set to protect conservation watersheds, not flimsy language. 

 

Thank you for hearing me and please consider a more conscientious approach to something rare and pristine we

are carrying.


